Access to the ECMC and LMC
To comply with NZDF security requirements, all non-NZDF visitors to the Engineer Corps Memorial Centre (ECMC) must now be by appointment and booked into the Linton Military Camp (LMC) security system.  There is no provision for non-NZDF casual visitors to the ECMC.  Furthermore, visits can only take place on Thursdays (when the ECMC is normally open) from 1300 to 1630 hours, or on another day/time, by direct consultation with ECMC curatorial staff.  
Visitors must email their visit request to ecmc@inspire.net.nz and/or leave a clear voice message on (06) 351-9367, providing their name, contact details (address and phone numbers), number and names of visitors and vehicle model/type and registration details.  Visit requests must be made at least seven days prior to the visit time/date, to ensure that the ECMC will be open, and staff are available to escort visitors.  All visitors must have a formal photo ID (passport, driver licence, etc) to gain access to the camp.  
Following a clearance email and when visitors approach the main camp gate, they must present their photo ID to security staff and be cleared through the camp security gate.  Your co-operation with these new measures will be appreciated.  Any further queries can be directed to the email address and phone number shown above and this information is also provided on the website at www.nzsappers.org.nz. 
Nga mihi nui, ECMC/RNZE Heritage Staff




